

St Paul's News

Newsletter No.20









Eco-Schools Silver Award







Dear Parents and Carers,

This week is Children's Mental Health week, the theme this year is Let's Connect. All of the children will have the opportunity to take part in a range of activities, organised by Mrs Hartland, who is our Mental Health lead in school.

We pride ourselves at St. Paul's on the behaviour of our pupils and having high expectations for all. It should make us all feel very proud when visitors to school comment on the children's good manners and their positive attitudes to learning.

Have a lovely weekend,

Best wishes



Principal

Attendance and Punctuality

At school we do monitor attendance as well as punctuality. Persistent lateness can be treated the same way as an absence and can be referred for legal intervention, i.e. a penalty notice. Our gates are opened at 8.35am in the morning and close at 8.45am, please ensure that you are at school on time, thank you for your support with this.

Food Bank

We can now issue food bank vouchers through school, these are from the Black Country Food Bank. Please contact Mrs Hartland via the school office for further information.

Cricket Teams

Well done to our Key Stage One and Key Stage Two Cricket Teams who participated in tournaments last week. Both teams were excellent and they came first and second respectively, which is fantastic.



Safer Internet Day

Safer Internet Day 2023 has taken place this week with celebrations and learning based around the theme 'Want to talk about it? Making space for conversations about life online'. You can see some of our work on twitter



Diary Dates

17th February	Y1 Class Worship School closes for Half Term
27th February	School re-opens
17th March	Y3 Class Worship
31st March	Easter Celebration-KS2 School closes for Easter holidays
17th April	School re-opens for Summer Term
28th April	Y5 Class Worship
1st May	Early Bank Holiday— School closed
8th May	KS2 SATs week
15th May	KS1 Assessment Window
16th May	Whole School Photographs
26th May	Y4 Class Worship School closes for Half-Term
12th June	School re-opens
20th June	Sports Day
7th July	Reception Class Worship
25th July	School closes for Summer Holidays
5th September	School re-opens
27th October	School closes for Half Term
6th November	School re-opens
22nd December	School closes for Christmas Holidays
8th January 2024	School re-opens



Attendance



The attendance above is the attendance for each year group for the previous academic year.

We reward all children with 100% attendance during the term with a prize.

There is also a class reward prize for the class with the highest attendance throughout the term.





Principal Awards



YR	Jacob Lamb
Y1	Daisy Pratt
Y2	Serenity Hallard-Keiten
Y3	Alfie Fox
Y4	Hephzibah Omotajo
Y5	Brymley Holmes
VC	Magan Lakhannal